
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our wellbeing week we are inviting our pupils on a walk around Haigh Hall. 
 
The trip will take place all day on Wednesday 21st June 2023 with the students departing at 9:30am and 
returning to school by hometime. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink for the day, as well as money to buy something from the 
small shops. They are also invited to come in their own clothes. 
 
If you consent to this trip please return the below form to me by Friday 16th June 2023. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Robert Lythgoe 
School Business Administrator 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for ………………………………………………………………………… to attend the walk around Haigh 
Hall on Wednesday 21st June 2023. 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


